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AAFA ACTION

December 1988

New Zip Code
63031

We were advised by the
United States Post Office on
December 5, 1988, that our
mail box, which is in a contract
station, would be serviced by a
different branch post office
effective December 7. When
addressing mail to the AAFA
mail box, use Zip 63031 rather
than 63032 as before. If you
are using preprinted enve-
lopes, please mark over the “2”
witha“1". Because we made a
substantial stationery pur-
chase this year, it will take a
while before all envelopes and
other stationery are changed.
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